Don't Hyde

Re: WIPP Renewal Draft Permit

I strongly object to any extension for transporting and storing radioactive waste to WIPP beyond
2024. DOE's promise and negotiated deal with the people of our state of New Mexico as
represented by NM must be respected. DOE must establish a repository or repositories in other
states.

Expansion of WIPP must not be allowed. DOE has lied about its panel measurements, tried to
coverup its unsave waste handling, and endangered workers. DOE cannot be trusted. I pray we will
survive another year of those activities.



